
Household Support Fund Team

Kent County Council

* Subject to meeting eligibility criteria, residents who are engaging with debt advice through the 
Kent Money Advice Hub could receive support towards their household energy costs.

To update you on the Winter Energy Support Scheme which was due to close tomorrow 

(29th February 2024).  I am very pleased to confirm that we have been able to extend the 

scheme until midday 21st March 24, or until funds have been spent.

 

Please do continue to refer or signpost people to the scheme and thank you for your 
support.

 

Any scheme specific queries can be sent direct to the team at 
householdsupportfund@kent.gov.uk

 

More information and how to apply and eligibility can be found here Household Support 
Fund - Kent County Council
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